
Submitting the request for transferring the grades previously obtained in SGH 

 
Request is submitted via USOSweb.  
After login on the website: https://usosweb.sgh.waw.pl, you should go to STUDENT’S SECTION, and 
then in the MY STUDIES menu on the left side choose option - applications (others): 

 

 
 
 

 

To submit the request you should choose: 

 
 
 

https://usosweb.sgh.waw.pl/


When submitting the request you need to fill in: 

• study programme (even if you have only one) that the request concerns,  
• and type of application. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Once you have navigated to the selected application form, you will need to indicate who in the 
dean's office is responsible for your programme of study and thus – your application (you can 
check the name of the assistant/assistant of the year at Student's Service – Undergraduate 
Studies Office | SGH | Szkoła Główna Handlowa w Warszawie). If you do not select a person, you 
will not be able to submit your application: 

https://www.sgh.waw.pl/en/students-service-undergraduate-studies-office
https://www.sgh.waw.pl/en/students-service-undergraduate-studies-office


 
 

 

From the list of available subjects, select those for which you are applying to transfer/recognise 
(only these subjects will appear on the application to be processed). The application should 
then be sent: 

 
 

 

 

Submitted applications can be viewed by choosing: 

 
 

The list will include all applications submitted and which stage of consideration each 
application is at:  



 
 

If, for some reason, an application should be corrected or completed, it may be returned for 
correction by a member of staff in the Dean's Office:  

 

 
 

Once an application has been returned, previewing it and verifying the reason for withdrawal (a 
comment from a member of the dean's office) is possible by selecting the Preview button. The 
list of previously completed subjects will again be active and there will be an opportunity to 
make the relevant corrections. 

 
 

Once the revised application is sent to the dean's office, the status information will change: 

 
 

An application that does not require amendments and has been accepted for consideration will 
have a status:  



 
 

The application, which will be forwarded to the Dean for decision, will have a status:  

 
 

An application that has been processed and has a decision entered will have a status: 

 
 

You will be able to check the content of the decision you have received through the Preview 
option. 

An application for recognition of grades in subjects previously completed at SGH may receive a 
decision after consideration: 

• positive, 
• negative, 
• partially positive. 

 

In the case of a partially positive decision, information will be shown next to the individual 
subjects/courses which the Dean has agreed to prescribe: 



 

 
 

 
 

NOTICE 

The subjects that will be assigned to you as part of this application will be tied to a specific 
decision and will not be associated with a particular semester. This is correct and will not 
change during the semester or throughout the course of studies. 

However, the decision itself will be related to the study programme (during which you submitted 
the application) and a specific semester (the semester within which the subjects will be 
assigned to you). 

 

 

 
The subjects in the decision, despite not being formally linked to a semester, will be accounted 
for within the semester and study programme, to which the decision pertains. 


